
From: Hugh Greenwood  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 10:38 AM 
To: SSIInfo 
Subject: BYLAW 537 ATTN: Laura Patrick, Trustee Peterson, planner Chris Hutton 
 
The new manipulation of Bylaw 537 which bypasses public discussion and allows executive action 
without public involvement seems immoral and deceitful and should not be allowed. 
 
Hugh Greenwood 
Sent from my iPad 


